3rd Grade	Sanford Creek Elementary School	abrowning2@wcpss.net
Mrs. Rollinson’s Class News
October 31-November 4
Quick notes
Thank you to all of the students and parents who participated in the Red Ribbon Week Activities last week. I truly was a blast. I hope we all remain Bully and Drug Free!
This week we will be going on our field trip to the Joel Lane House on Thursday, Nov. 3. If you would like to chaperone, please let me know. I have talked to a few parents but I would like know all who will attend so I can better assign groups. If you are able to provide our class with ice for our lunches, please contact me prior to Thursday morning. 

Important Dates
November 3rd
Field Trip: Joel Lane House
We will be leaving shortly after the tardy bell. Please be on time.
November 8th
2 hour Delay
Carpool/Bus doors open at 10:45
Tardy bell rings at 11:15
Before School care will open at the regular time (7:00)
November 11th 
No School
Veteran’s Day

Class Wish List
· Notebook paper
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents, thank you so much for everything you have contributed to our classroom. 










Alli
Our Week at a Glance
Math: In math, we are balancing equations and learning about inequalities. We are doing both of these skills with multiplication and division. We are also working on building multiplication fluency. If you have flash cards, now would be the perfect time to begin drilling at home!
Social Studies: Students will learn about the 5 Themes of Geography. We have already learned about Place and Human/Physical Characteristics. We will continue this week by learning about Region, Movement and Environmental Interaction.
Reading: In reading, we are switching to reading to learn. Students will be reading non-fiction books and learning how to find the main idea with supporting details from the text.
Writing: Student be doing nonfiction/informational writing. The students have decided on a topic they feel they are an expert in. We will work together to create a book on their specific topic.
ClassDOJO Corner!
Our Class DOJO Champion of the week is…drum roll please…ALLI! Alli is such a pleasure to have in class. She always works hard, I have never had to ask her to work harder or focus on her work because she is already doing it every time I 
take a scan of the room. Alli is also willing to 
take on extra tasks at the last minute. She willingly
fills in to complete a student’s job when they are 
absent from school. Thank you Alli and keep up 
the great work!

Every week the points are reset and all students will have the same opportunity to earn ClassDOJO Champion of the Week.


Weekly news letters can be found on my website: rollinson.weebly.com
